## Memorandum

TO: Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick

**School Board Members** 

From: Jason W. Weeks, Director of High Schools

Date: November 14, 2019

RE: Student-Athlete Drug Testing Policy

Mr. Wyrosdick and School Members,

Please review the revised Student-Athlete Drug Testing Policy. The drug screenings will now be conducted by the trained Health Technicians at the high school. Previously, the drug screenings were conducted by the Athletic Trainers at the high school. Requesting your approval.

Respectfully submitted,

Jason W. Weeks